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THE DIRECTOR ADDRESSES THE STUDENTS BEFORE THE END OF THE 32ND 

ACADEMIC YEAR 

On Thursday 24 June, Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) addressed the 32nd generation 

of students of the academic year 2020-2021.  

 

Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) addressing the Students   

In his address, the Director expressed his pleasure in addressing the students on a day that 

marks the near conclusion of an illuminating chapter in their professional development. He 

commended them for having made it through a trying academic year further burdened by the 

challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic. Professor Attard commended the students for the 

support they have lent each other throughout their journey and encouraged them to keep the 

spirit of camaraderie going even after IMLI. He also wished them all the best for the 

examination and encouraged them to finalise their dissertations meticulously. Professor Attard 

informed them that he is looking forward to their graduation on the 3rd of September. In 

concluding his address to the students, he entreated them to enjoy the excursions, which, 



bearing in mind all health and safety measures, the Institute has prepared for them to be able 

explore, as best as possible, the Maltese Islands.  

The Director also thanked all the Institute’s staff for their commitment and hard work during 

the academic year. He particularly registered his appreciation to the Academic staff for their 

commitment to ensuring that the students successfully complete their dissertations and 

academic projects during the summer break.  
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